
September 9, 1965 
 
Board meet with Mr. Hullet at the office of the clerk. 

 
Mr. Hullet presented a request for $2,500.00 payment on his account with the township. 
Request was granted.  He informed the board that total bill for hauling gravel was around 
$4,000.00. 

 
Meeting adjourned. 
 

S.O. Steen Clerk 

 


